

Head Teacher: Mrs D Cross

School Number 840 3087

Westcroft

Stanhope

Bishop Auckland

Co Durham

DL13 2NU

Tel: 01388 528218

Email: admin@stanhopebarrington.org.uk

Website: www.stanhopebarrington.durham.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer 10th February 2022

RE: World Book Day

We will be celebrating the 25th anniversary of World Book Day across school on Friday 4th March 2022. The theme for this year is 'you are a reader!' and we have many exciting activities planned for the children to take part in.

As part of the celebration's children can come to school dressed as their favourite character from a book. Alternatively, they can come dressed in non-uniform.

To make the day even more exciting, Mrs Norman one of our volunteer readers and Academy Councillors, is kindly organising a book sale for all children across school. The idea stemmed from her after school reading club where the children asked if they could run a book stall. The stall will be manned by members of the reading club and also by our school librarians.

Each Learning Zone will get the chance to visit the book sale throughout the day to purchase a book. The books will cost 20p each and all of the proceeds made will be put back into further developing our school library.

Mrs Norman has worked hard to collect a wonderful and exciting range of books, but we would benefit from donations of books suitable for our EYFS and KS1 children. If you have any books at home which you would be happy to donate to the book sale, please drop them off at the gate on a morning before Thursday 3rd March.

We look forward to seeing everyone's fantastic costumes.

Yours sincerely

Mrs D Cross

Mrs D Cross

Head Teacher

Durham and Newcastle Diocesan Learning Trust is a company limited by guarantee (company number 10847279) and exempt charity registered in England and Wales at Cuthbert House, Stonebridge, Durham, DH1 3RY





















